
*Special Meeting*

Emergency Action Plan, McVille Dam

Ben Varnson, Nelson Co Water Commissioner

April 10th, 2018, McVille City Office

Meeting began at 6:00PM with Ben Varnson giving a proposal to draft an Emergency Action 
Plan in the case of failure at the McVille Railroad Dam, which is owned by the City of McVille.  
Moore Engineering has given a proposal of $12,000 to draft the plan.  ND State Water 
Commission has high priority placed on dams through out our state. 80% ($10,000) of the 
proposed amount would be covered by the State Water Commission, pending approval.  60-65% 
($880) of the remaining amount would be split by Nelson County and the city.

Future meetings will be scheduled and will include local entities such as firemen, emergency 
services, railroad and more.  Our next meeting will be compiling more information pertaining to 
the entities involved in the case of a failure. (HWY, Police, City, Hospital, etc.)

The plan must be approved and permitted before anything else can start.  Every 5 years a “mock”
emergency should be done to update all contact information and any other items that need to be 
updated.  

Meeting was adjourned at 6:20 PM 


